March 2013

I be ¢ Xﬁguag I 1. very excited to take this next step in followmg God’s
will for my life. As you know - go to Nuk:uoro Micronesia to plant a church as soon as the necessary
support can be raised. The Lord is beginning to bring things together, and we hope to be there next year. Please

continue to pra% 5od will lead us to churches that will support this endeavor.

We have been seeking to build a relationship with a couple living near us. We see them and try to talk with them
each time we are home. We have witnessed to them and they seem to be softening to the Gospel. Please pray
that God will continue to work in their lives. We would love to see them come to Christ.

During the next couple of months, we have several meetings in new churches. There will also be two work
projects to complete. One will be to build a portable baptistery and the other will be a bathroom remodel. We
welcome these opportumtles to hekp local church ministries.

I have had a wo ity to lﬁaé a Bible Study at a nursing home recently. There are many precious
saints in nursi [ gﬁ you to check in your area to see if you can start a ministry in one. These
folks know about llfe and appreciate it so much when younger people come in and take time with them. We
went seeking to be'a blessing to them, but we were the ones that received the blessing.

Prayer Requests: %: ; ,
1) Salvation for our neighbors ,
2) New support for the Nukuoro trip
3) Health and safety as we travel
4) Unspoken.

Thank you for praying. It means so much to us.
Jack & Melinda




